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The topic for discussion at the meeting will be

Changes in the Australian Workforce".

Discussion will be opened by Jack Hutson and Peter Love.

RECORDER No. 199 - TABLE OF CONTENTS

Next issue of Labour History
p. 2

Recent books to cross our desk
p. 2

Publishing projects under way
p. 4

Traveller's tale - Tolpuddle
p. 5

Conference reports
p. 6

Map showing location of our new meeting place
Back page

lalHAtaili



NEXT ISSUE OF LABOUR HISTORY

The November 1996 Labour History is a jointly published Australian-Canadian special issue,
appearing in Canada as an issue of our sister journal Labour/Le Travail. It contains

comparative articles on aspects of the labour movements in our respective countries,

including: Bryan D. Palmer on class formation; Ann McGrath and Winona Stevenson on

gender, race and policy; Raelene Frances. Linda Kealey and Joan Sangster on women and

wage labour; Franca lacovetta. Michael Quinlan and Ian Radforth on immigration and

labour; Stephen Carton and Margciret E. McCallum on workers' welfare; Jacques Ferland

and Christopher Wright on rural and urban labour processes; Gerald Friesen and Lucy

Taksa on workers' education; Mark Bray and Jacques Rouillard on union structure and

strategy; and Teny Irving and Allan Seager on labour and politics. It is now at the printers

in Canada and should arrive soon.

Some members will recall that our first national conference in Sydney had an Australian-

Canadian comparative theme. The relationship between our respective Societies -has

remained a constructive and comradely one since then, with many visits across the Pacific

by members from both sides. We hear that there is the possibility to establish a similar

relationship with our Irish counterparts when they celebrate the bicentennaiy of the 1798

rebellion which resulted in many rebels being transported to the Australian colonies.

Meanwhile, don't forget to begin planning for the National Conference in Perth next year.

SOME RECENT BOOKS TO CROSS OUR DESK

Lindsay Tanner MHR has written an account of the drawn out struggle for control of the

Victorian branch of the Federated Clerks' Union. Beginning in the early 1980s, the factional

jostling, ballot box contests and court room tussles between Left and Right culminated in

Tanner's victory as State Secretary in 1988 and the union's reafflliation with the ALP. Titled

The Last Battle, it provides a lively and absorbing insider's account of the final skirmish in

the protracted aftermath of the 1955 split in the ALP.

Lindsay is best known as the Labor MHR for Melbourne since 1993 and Shadow Minister

for Transport since the last election. He is also a long-standing member of the ASSLH who

attentive readers will remember has written an article for Labour History on the formation of

the Victorian ALP.

Copies of the book can be ordered by sending a cheque for $15. which includes the cost of

postage, to Kokkino Press at 102 Victoria Street. Carlton. 3053. All profits from sales of the


